From: O'Donnell, Shane
Sent: 24 September 2015 09:22

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 2015/4789/P

Hi,

Can this be registered as an objection Please?

Thanks

Shane

Shane O'Donnell Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2944

From: Ami Feder [mailto Sent: 23 September 2015 17:38

To: O'Donnell, Shane

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 2015/4789/P

Dear Mr O'Donnell

Planning Application Consultation King Henry's Road London NW3 3SN Application Ref: 2015/4789/P

My wife and I live in 118 King Henry's Road NW3 3SN since 21.5.1971 – 44 years.

In your consultation letter of 3.9.2015, which reached us on Friday 18.9.2015, you invited our comments on the proposed erection of a single storey rear extension at first floor level of 116 KHR.

In our telephone on Monday 21.9.2015 you informed me,as I could not glean a plan of the proposed structure, that the extension will be over the entire first floor patio.

1

We beg to register our strongest objection to the said extension.

The proposed extension will clearly diminish the quality of our right to daylight/sunlight obtained by prescription and enjoyed for 44 years!

The prescription was acquired through large size glass patio doors, originally designed by the architects of the estate, a major feature in the rear half of our living room on the side of No 116.

Yours faithfully

Mr Feder

(H)	
(W)	
(M)	
E- mails:	
Website: www.lambbu	ilding.co.uk